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Announcement Regarding Continued Selection as a Constituent of  

the “JPX-Nikkei Index 400” 

 

 
Financial Partners Group Co., Ltd. (FPG) is pleased to announce that our company has been selected 

as a constituent of the “JPX-Nikkei Index 400” for the 2025 fiscal year (August 29, 2025, to August 

28, 2026), an index calculated by JPX Market Innovation & Research, Inc. and Nikkei Inc., marking 

our second consecutive year of selection.  

 

The JPX-Nikkei Index 400 is a stock price index comprised of companies that meet the requirements 

of global investment standards, such as efficient capital utilization and an investor-focused 

management perspective. This makes them highly “attractive for investment” to investors. The 400 

constituent stocks are selected from those primarily listed on the Tokyo Stock Exchange’s Prime, 

Standard, and Growth Markets, based on a comprehensive set of factors, including market 

capitalization, trading value, and ROE. 

 

For further details, please refer to the Japan Exchange Group website. 

 

https://www.jpx.co.jp/english/markets/indices/jpx-nikkei400/index.html 

 

 

Guided by our corporate philosophy of “Embracing the future through finance,” we will continue 

to support customers who are willing to take on challenges while aiming for the continuous 

enhancement of our corporate value. 
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